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Comments: I am writing today to submit a comment to the Forest Service in opposition to the proposed

construction project in Mount Timpanogos. The Forest Service must analyze and adopt an alternative that lets

the Mount Timpanogos Wilderness be wild by allowing the metal remnants of the Quonset hut to fade with time

or by using wilderness-compatible means to remove it. The remaining rock and cement could be safely

dismantled and allowed to fade back into the Wilderness. The claim that it can't be dismantled (or even repaired)

using traditional means is false, as the Forest Service built the hut without motorized equipment.  There should

be no detrimental effect on the landscape, the wildlife or the surrounding sparse human population. To say that

something, that was built with the objective of tearing it down at one point in mind, cannot be torn down by

traditional means, once again, I say is a fallacy. The Park Service should know better to think they can pull the

wool over the people's eyes.


